Comment Letter No. 186

December 31, 2003
TO:  Los Angeles City Planning Department RECEIVED
: CITY OF LOS ANGELES
From: Sylvia Vonk Mclintyre Jrud 02 2004
RE: Canyon Hills Project ENWH%@TENTAL l

ENV-2002-2481-EIR |
SCH# 2002091018 |

I have read the EIR for the Canyon Hills project and believe it to be highly inadequate. It

does not go into detail regarding increase in traffic to F oothill Blvd?. Have you tried to drive | 186-1
on Foothill Blvd at 5:00pm? It's impossible. The traffic is horrific already. Doe the EIR go

+ Into any detail'abicut ihe grading that would need to be done due to thé slopesofthe ___ ] 186-2
mountains? Does this EIR analyze any environmental impacts? No. Does it giveany ] 186-3

0pti.ons or alternatives? No. Does it go into any dcetail about the significant loss of animal

habitat or the mature oak trees that will need to be cut down? ~ 186-4
Ibelieve that the EIR needs to be re-done. It is inadequate. 186-5
Thank you for your consideration. *

Sylvia Vonk Mclntyre ——
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